
 
 
 

Port of Edmonds 
NOTICE OF SEPA 

DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Edmonds has issued a Determination of 
Nonsignificance for the following project. 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:   The Port of Edmonds is proposing to reconstruct and 
renovate the approximately 900-foot section of 
waterfront boardwalk that starts near the Port of 
Edmonds Administration Building and extends north 
along the edge of the waterfront to Olympic Beach. 
Reconstruction of the approximately 13-foot-wide 
boardwalk is necessary due to significant deterioration 
and to provide upgraded public access and amenities to 
the waterfront. 

 
PROJECT PROPONENT:    Port of Edmonds 
DATE DNS ISSUED: October 25, 2021 

PROJECT LOCATION:   Located at 300-336 Admiral Way on Port of Edmonds 
property. Parcel #27032300401400. 

 
SEPA COMMENTS: SEPA comments are due by November 8, 2021. 

APPEAL PERIOD: You may appeal this determination by filing a written 
appeal citing the specific reasons for appeal no later 
than November 15, 2021 by 4:00 PM.  

SEPA MATERIALS: The SEPA Checklist, project plans, location map, and 
DNS are available for viewing at the Port of Edmonds 
Administration Office, located on the second floor, 336 
Admiral Way, Edmonds, WA 98020. 

PORT CONTACT: Robert McChesney, Executive Director 
 info@portofedmonds.org  
 425-774-0549 

 


